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Prize draw 

 

Congratulations to this month’s prise draw winners. 
 
1st Prize £60 Donald Munro 
2nd Prize £40 John Crawford 

3rd Prize £20 David May 

4th Prize £10 Steve Lyon 

 
 

 

 

Catering 

Our caterer Peter Wilkie has stopped working for the club 

and I would like to take the opportunity to thank him for 
the service he provided over the last few years and would 
like to wish him and his staff all the best for the future. 
 

As we actively seek a catering solution for the future, we 
are pleased to advise that the club is offering soup, 
selection of sandwiches, scones and tray bakes on a daily 

basis. 

 

 

 

 

Caterer job advert. 

An exciting opportunity has arisen at The Royal Montrose Mercantile Golf Club Ltd where we are 

looking for a Catering Solution to provide good quality catering within our Clubhouse based in 
Montrose.  

With over 600 members, plus visitors and the opportunity to cater for tournaments, functions etc 
this catering opportunity has considerable potential to grow clubhouse revenues in partnership 
with the management team. 

Do you have a catering idea but are unsure how to take it forward, perhaps we have the setting 

for you to start up? This could be a Franchise, Self-Employed or a staff position. As a club we are 
open to suggestions. 

We are looking for someone with a flexible, proactive approach to the Club’s catering requirements 
with excellent inter-personal skills. You should have a proven track record and have a passion for 
cooking good quality snacks, light meals, and dinners, and have knowledge of menus, food costing 

and profit margins. You must hold a current Food Hygiene certification. 

If you are interested, please forward your CV to admin@rmmgc.co.uk or call 01674 678669 during 

working hours. 

 

 



Club Champions 

RMMGC Club Champions 2020 

 
Gents Club Champion Marc Simants 
Ladies Club Champion Doreen Leask 

Junior Club Champion Finn Coull 
 
The Board would like to take this opportunity to 

congratulate the Scratch Club Champions and winners for 
all knock out/medal competitions held within the club this 
year. Hopefully next year we can schedule presentation 

events to recognise and celebrate all competition winners. 
 

 

Covid Restrictions 

Latest Government Guidelines 
Issued 25th September 2020 

 
1. Masks must be worn at all times unless seated. 
2. Tables Service will be in operation at all times. 

3. One member from a table can order at bar but no queuing 
4. Please ensure when ordering you have sufficient funds on your club membership card. 
5. No more than two household members at any one table. 

 
Thank you for your compliance. 
 

 

 


